Special Called

Site Base Council Meeting

2-1-2008
The meeting was called to order at 2:33 p.m.
Members Present:  Connie Goff, J.D. Duncan, Renee Cox, Joan Hill, and Pancy Jones.  

Members Absent:  Jonnie Thompson

Visitors Present:  Debbie Anderson, Jackie Gibbons, Missy Sego

Miss Sego shared that the district has informed her they will cover the expenses to mount the LCD projectors we presently have at the school and for any we may purchase in the near future. She shared that it cost approximately $200.00 to mount one projector.   This could mean a savings of at least $4,000.00 for our school depending on how many projectors we decide to purchase.
Debbie Anderson, Title One Coordinator, proposed a recommendation to take the remaining Title Funds (excluding $1,500.00) “to purchase LCD projectors, document projectors, and additional technology advanced material as deemed appropriate by the technology committee and the school Site Based Decision Making Council.”

Miss Sego shared that we would need to purchase approximately 20 projectors in order for each class to have a projector.    

There was a question about having a projector mounted in the resource room.  Mrs. Goff mentioned that according to Dr. King, the inclusion model meant that the students receiving resource services are to be taught the same instruction as the core content being taught within the class room.  Inclusion should be done in the class room, occasional pull-out may occur, yet it should be rare.  
It was discussed that we are losing three classrooms next year and that the room we are presently using for resource might not be used as a resource room next year.

Renee Cox made a motion to purchase LCD or DDL projectors for all rooms the size of a classroom or larger, including the library and the gym (if feasible).  This would exclude the trailers.  Title I Funds would be used to purchase the projectors.

Joan Hill seconded the motion.  

Motion to adjourn the meeting made by Pancy Jones.

Seconded by Renee Cox

